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NEW CONSENT LETTER - COMPLAINT 

On June 15, 2009 OBSI started using a revised consent letter with clients and firms. The revised 
consent replaces the short-form release and long-form release letters we previously used; firms and 
clients sometimes told us they were confused about why we had two different letters. In addition, the 
new consent has been modified slightly to make it easier for clients to understand. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions about these changes. 

ombudsman@obsi.ca 
1.888.451.4519 

 

mailto:ombudsman@obsi.ca

